Report of BASiC, AUS Council October 5th, 2016

· All of our committees have been filled
· All of our executive members have finally got keys to the office 
· We had our first BASiC Assembly on September 27th, 2016 
· Our VP FYA (First Year Affairs) held a welcome back/frosh reunion picnic on Sunday September 25th, 2016 with a decent rolling turnout 
· Our VP External has reached out to Benedict Labre House as our charity of choice this year
· Alumni event for late October is being looked into (trying to see realistically how many alumni will join us)
· Working on allowing our alumni donate directly to us because currently there is no option to do so on the website 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Our VP Internal is working on our annual semi-formal to take place on November 11th or 18th

Next meeting is October 11th, 2016 at 5:30pm 

Respectfully Submitted,

Daisy He
BASiC VP External
